	Barbara Stocking 
Director of Oxfam Great Britain 
274 Banbury Road,
Oxford, OX2 7DZ
United Kingdom 
	[ Your Address ]


1 November 2004
Dear Ms Stocking,

Oxfam Collaboration With Starbucks
I am writing to complain your recent decision to enter an agreement with the pro-israeli multinational Starbucks. As you will know Starbucks is the target of a worldwide boycott for its support of Israeli apartheid (see www.inminds.co.uk/boycott-starbucks.html). It is shameful that a humanitarian organisation like Oxfam can be bought out by a multinational, and that for a paltry £100,000.

Two years ago you rejected a donation of £5000 from Prof Honderich who supports the right of Palestinians to use violence to resist occupation. At the time Oxfam said 

"The decision to decline Prof Honderich's donation was taken for one reason alone, that Oxfam cannot accept, endorse or benefit from certain opinions given in [Honderich's] book... Oxfam's purpose is to overcome poverty and suffering. We believe that the lives of all human beings are of equal value."

So then by accepting Starbucks money Oxfam is clearly endorsing their support for israeli apartheid. Apparently the lives of Palestinians, suffering under occupation, are worth less to Oxfam and can be bought for £100,000. 

You cannot claim to help people with one hand whilst at the same time with the other hand endorse their oppression.

I am disgusted by this sell out and double standards. I will no longer support Oxfam and will urge others to do the same. 

I would like an explanation for your decision in partnering with Starbucks whilst knowing that it supports apartheid Israel. 

Awaiting your prompt reply,

Yours faithfully,

[ Your Sign ]

[ Your Name ]
